
LEGAL LEDGER - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on proposed amendments 

to the Gold Line Station Area Plans in response to Planning Commission 

action.  The draft amendments can be viewed at www.stpaul.gov/GoldLineSAP. 

 

The hearing will be held before the City Council on Wednesday, February 20, 

2019, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 of the City Hall/Court House, 15 West Kellogg 

Boulevard.  All comments concerning the draft plan amendments will be heard.  

Comments submitted in writing should be addressed to:  Office of the City 

Council, 310 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Blvd. West, Saint Paul, MN 55102 or to Bill 

Dermody at Bill.Dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

 

 

ENS - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on proposed amendments 

to the Gold Line Station Area Plans on Wednesday, February 20, 2019, at 5:30 

p.m. in Room 300 of the City Hall/Court House, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard.  

 

The draft amendments can be viewed at www.stpaul.gov/GoldLineSAP or by 

contacting Bill Dermody at Bill.Dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651.266.6617. 

 

All comments concerning the draft plan amendments will be heard.  Comments 

submitted in writing should be addressed to:  Office of the City Council, 310 City 

Hall, 15 Kellogg Blvd. West, Saint Paul, MN 55102 or to Bill Dermody at 

Bill.Dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 
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